
 

 

 

 

To:  All Providers 

From:  Provider and Hospital Relations 

Date:  November 4, 2024  

Subject: IEHP’s Proactive Financial Approach 

 

Dear Providers, 

 

We have an important message to share with you from our CEO, Jarrod McNaughton, regarding our current 

financial situation and how we are proactively and strategically addressing our budget concerns to secure a 

financially viable future.  

 

Please take a moment to watch Jarrod’s video message recorded today and thank you so much for your partnership 

and the care you provide to IEHP members and our community.   

 

 
 
https://vimeo.com/1026291182/40886f8346  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 

email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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